
Parish Council Meetings 

The council meets regularly and you can 

find dates and venues on our web site. 

Members of the public are welcome to 

attend and a brief time is allocated at 

the start of meetings for questions. 

Some items, such as personnel issues, 

are confidential and closed to the public. 

(all meetings start 6.30 p.m.) 

Upcoming Meetings 

Currently all meetings are 

planned to take place at Palter-

ton Village Hall 

June 10th, 2019,  

July 15th, 2019,  

September 9th, 2019, 

October 14th,  2019,  

November 11th, 2019  

January 6th, 2020 

February 10th, 2020 

March 9th, 2020 

April 13th, 2020 

May 10th, 2020 
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GOODBYE TO: 

Eveline Clifton, John Riley and 

Lindsey Till who have stepped 

down as Councillors. Grateful 

thanks to all of them for their 

hard work and commitment. 

Scarcliffe Parish Council News 

 Cross Street playground 
opening soon 

Work has progressed on Cross Street, Hillstown, to install our new young 

children’s play area. The project is being supported by Viridor. We do not 

have an official opening date  right now, but it is not far off!  Once the 

playground is open, we will be closing the old area at the Hillstown Min-

ers Welfare which has come to the end of its life. Watch our website for 

details! 

Visit Our Website: www.scarcliffeparishcouncil.org 

Newsletter for Hillstown, Palterton and Scarcliffe, June, 2019 

Parish Council Clerk, Brian Smyth, Cllr Malc Crane, Viri-

dor representative Nick Berry and Cllr John Young in-

specting the nearly completed play area. 

mailto:scarcliffeparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk
http://www.scarliffeparishcouncil.org.uk


Our new  life-saving defibril-

lators are now available at : 

Palterton Village Hall and 

Hillstown Methodist 

Church.  One of them has 

already been used.  Scarcliffe’s 

defibrillator is currently locat-

ed on Wood Lane, but will 

soon be moved to a perma-

nent site at the new bus shel-

ter on Main Street, below 

St Leonard’s Church.  

FINDING A DEFIBRILLATOR 

Our latest  new bus shelter has 

been located  on Main Street, Scar-

cliffe, below St Leonards Church. 

It replaces the old one which had 

become dilapidated over the 

years. Work is being completed to 

provide electricity  so we can in-

stall a DEFIBRILLATOR at the 

shelter. 

SCARCLIFFE’S 

NEW  SHELTER 

Right now, our planters are all full of   green-

ery, but in the next couple of weeks we will be 

filling them with bedding plants  to brighten 

up the neighbourhood! Look out for them! 

PLANTING TIME 

Diary Date—Scarcliffe Soapbox Derby  

 Saturday, June 29th. In support of Ashgate Hospice 

and CLIC Sargent  cancer charity 

After a gap of many years the 
Post Office is back in Palter-
ton. Post Master Simon Fer-
nandez will be at the Village 

Hall every Friday morning be-
tween 9am and 11am, offer-
ing a range of services. We 
hope all local residents will 
welcome Simon and use the 

facility. You can access: postal 
services, Post Office card ac-

count, Cash deposits and 
withdrawals, Postal Orders, 

Electronic bill payments and E 
top-ups. 

The Post Office Comes Back To Palterton! 

Planning a party or a social event? Want to 

hire a room for a meeting or club?  

Palterton Village Hall has recently been refurbished and 

has a good car park.  We have also improved security.   

 For further details and how to book, please see our website: 

www.scarcliffeparishcouncil.org 


